
 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Wenning visit to Nelson Mosque 

 

As part of our Religious Education topic this half term, which is the religion of Islam, we are planning a visit 

to the Ghausia mosque in Nelson.  The date of this visit will be the Friday 17th May and we will visit the 

mosque within the school morning, returning to school in time for lunch. 

During the visit we will meet a member of the mosque and we will be shown around the mosque, looking 

at some artefacts from the building. 

There is no cost involved in this educational visit, however please sign the consent form below and return it 

to Wenning as soon as possible. 

Many thanks, 

A. David 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Wenning Visit to Nelson Mosque 

 

Pupil Name:_______________________ 

 

 

I give permission for my son/ daughter to attend on Friday 17th May 2024 for an educational trip out to the 

Ghausia Mosque  

 

Signed:____________________________          Date:____________________________   

 

Please return to Wenning staff team 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

🌐 www.pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

PENDLE COMMUNITY 
HIGH SCHOOL & COLLEGE 



 

 

 

 


